
Dear	members	of	the	House	Human	Service	Committee,	
	 I	 urge	 a	 	 DO	 PASS	 on	 SB	 2124,	 as	 it	 puts	 a	 check	 on	
executive	power	in	ND.	There	should	always	be	a	time	limit	to	
declared	state	of	emergency,	and	I	believe	this	bill	would	limit	
declared	 state	 of	 emergencies	 that	 are	 without	 legislature	
approval	more	effectively.	We	have	seen	how	in	times	past	and	
with	 this	 pandemic	 how	 governors	 are	 using	 "emergency	
declarations"	to	impose	leftist	agenda	and	take	away	our	rights	
as	US	citizens	without	anybody	being	able	to	do	anything,	this	
bill	 would	 force	 the	 governor	 to	 get	 legislature	 support	 to	
prolong	 declared	 state	 of	 emergencies.	 I	 respectfully	 ask	 that	
you	recommend	DO	PASS.	
	 	 Thank	You	
	 	 										Felipe	Vasquez	de	Velasco	


